

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | email: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 28th September 2023

Young Voices at the O2 Arena, London – Confirmation of Place

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are delighted to confirm that your child will be part of Green Ridge's Young Voices Choir this year! This letter contains key information and further details regarding rehearsals, how to purchase tickets and commemorative t-shirts, transport costs and organisation on the day of the concert. Please read all the information carefully and ensure that you meet the outlined deadlines.

Rehearsals

We will be starting rehearsals next week, and these will take place on a Monday and Wednesday lunch time for 30 minutes. Your child is expected to attend **all** rehearsals to ensure that they are fully prepared for the concert. We will of course take extenuating circumstances into consideration. As previously stated, pupils who choose not to attend rehearsals may be asked not to attend the concert. The Young Voices concert is a prestigious event that has a fantastic reputation, and we want to ensure we are taking a dedicated and enthusiastic choir to represent Green Ridge.

We would really appreciate it if you could support your child at home too to give them further opportunities to rehearse the songs and dance moves. Young Voices have provided a Spotify playlist of all their songs that can be accessed online by following this <u>link</u>. You can also sign up to <u>Music Room</u> where you will find all of the recordings and choreography videos that we will be using in our rehearsals. You will however need to create an account to gain access to these resources.

Additional Details

As stated in the previous letter, we have made the decision not to facilitate the purchasing of parent/carer audience tickets and pupil commemorative t shirts this year. We will share details regarding how to order t-shirts and tickets when these have been made public. We will also share details about the day, travel arrangements, payment details, what to provide, timings for audience arrival and pupil collection closer in due course.

In the meantime, let the rehearsing begin and I look forward to seeing your child on Monday for our first sing along!

Yours sincerely,



Miss. Harley Chalmers

Music Lead

